
 

Sensitivity: C2 Internal 

Dear Customers: 

 

We are writing to you to inform you of the applicable fees that will be in force as of 
July 1st, 2025 related to the Subscription Agreement of BME Market Data. 

 

Please note that the fees have been adjusted in light of the increase in the cost 
base related to the dissemination of BMEMD Information and, in any case, they 
have been updated below the Consumer Price Index (CPI) in Spain. 

 

You will find the reference documentation in the link: 

Contractual Documents End of Day products | BME Market Data 

 

We remain at your disposal should you have any doubts or require any additional 
information. 

 

Kind regards. 

 

https://www.bmemarketdata.es/ing/Documents/Commercial

